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Comments: I am writing to express my disapproval of the proposed Sandia Peak Ski Area Mountain Coaster

Project. This is a wilderness area completely inappropriate for an amusement park. The project will increase

traffic and be loud and unpleasantly noisy. Most importantly, it will negatively affect wildlife and the eco-system.

That is something we will never get back once damaged.

 

Many, many people got to the Sandias for the peace and quiet and to enjoy nature. The project is exactly the

opposite of what this area needs. Y'all would do better to put an amusement park near a city or town that would

welcome the intrusion. Please leave our natural areas alone.

 

Thank you,

Deb Wallace


